
Minutes of SHCC Meeting 

September 18, 2014 7:00 PM 

Margo Connors 

Kathie Galligan 

Tim Williams 

 

1)   Received informal request for Conservation funds for Parking Lot for Community Forest on Trumpet 

Round Road. 

    All agreed it seems appropriate use of  funds.  Will review full proposal from Selectmen at a public 

October meeting. 

 

2) KG reported Cushing Bridge trail not useable at present. Bridges out, brush in trail.  

    She contacted Davis of Ski Hearth Farm and he gave permission to work on the property for trail 

work.     

    She contacted Jim Snyder who offered to do the reconstruction of bridges and trail clearing without 

compensation if SHCC would cover the cost of materials. 

    We approved this funding from our regular budget pending an estimate of costs. 

 

3) KG and MC reported that Coffin Pond trail still needs signage and a chain to prevent motorized entry. 

MC will try to arrange these through the town. 

 

4) Tim Burger was nominated in absentia  to organize the fall road clean up. 

 

5)  Reviewed mail. MC announced ACT movies at Colonial and Solar energy workshop at White 

Mountain School. 

 

6) Reviewed Proposed Garage and Pond DES application of N. Davidge, Lafayette Road.  KG to request 

site visit before any SHCC comment on propos 


